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Wisconsin Deserves Better Healthcare 

 

Madison- Today, I joined Citizen Action of Wisconsin, Senator Dave Hansen, and Minnesota State Rep. 

Jennifer Schultz calling on Governor Walker to pass the Medicaid expansion and help stabilize the insurance 

markets in Wisconsin.  

 

“Healthcare is a fundamental human right. We will not have a thriving economy or safe communities if medical 

bankruptcy is just one incident away. Security is not just about good schools or less crime. It’s about knowing 

that your family budget won’t be upended by a trip to the doctor’s office or the emergency room. Governor 

Walker again refuses to do anything to make quality healthcare more affordable. Walker is more concerned 

about appealing to Republican Caucus-goers in Iowa than he is the healthcare of the people of Wisconsin. 

Wisconsin families deserves better.” 
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